FCA Members Lunch Together Weekly

The Fellowship of Christian Athletes was a new organization on campus in 1993-94. Each Wednesday between twenty
twenty-five students met for a brown bag lunch under the guidance of Coach Stacy Garner. This group strived to achiey
better attitudes and a greater sense of teamwork through Christian values. During the Christmas season, FCA membegy
exhibited this attitude by collecting canned foods for needy families.

Fellowship of Christian Athlete officers were, front: Glenn Under-
i wood and Jeffrey Watts. Back row: Jodi Carlton, Marti Carlton, and
Jhenisa Barnett.

Jodi Carlton, Jennifer Tinkler, and Chris Lee enjoy their Wednesday
lunch break at an FCA meeting.

Members of the newest club on campus, Fellowship of Christian Athletes, gathered together for a group photograph in Coach Stacy Garner's 1o
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3 Ydeo Club members and sponsor were Tim Lara, Mr. Danny Thomas, Calvin Baker, Jermey Sparks, Luke Warbois, Peter Lara, and Frank Kelton.

Rodeo Club Rounds-Up
Another Year

During theschool year and summer months, members of the
Rodeo Club travel around Texas to compete in the Texas High
School Rodeo Association contests. Each spring the group
helps run-off the Kindergarten Rodeo before Spring Break,
making sure the various events go smoothly.

Rodeo Club members Frank Kelton and Tim Lara take a break during the
Kindergarten Rodeo while Alexys Dodd gets a good time in the barrel race.
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